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Tuesday, January 22, 2019

This weekend, Saturday, January 

26th, we will perform the first of two 

extended pours as we lay our 

foundation down. 

During this time, we will require the 

closure of Columbia and Terry with 

a sidewalk closure on Columbia for 

the total duration. 

Pumping on these days will begin at 

1:00 am and proceed until 1:00 pm to 

minimize traffic disruptions with 

finishing work going until 6:00 pm.

Other activities include:

• Rebar deliveries will continue 

early mornings before 7:00 am 

with unloading on Terry Avenue.

• Waterproofing continues below 

foundations and drain board at 

foundation walls.

• Detail excavating is still ongoing 

– the soils being excavated are 

expected to be used for backfill 

once the footings are set.

• Underground plumbing is being 

installed to provide foundation 

drainage.

• Temporary flagging activities 

will continue throughout the 

month on Terry Avenue.

• Foundation mat pours are now 

scheduled for the following dates:

January 26th – South Side.

February 9th – North Side.

During these dates, extended work 

hours will be in place to ensure that 

work is finished on time. This will 

require the closure of Columbia and 

Terry with a sidewalk closure on 

Columbia as well. Pumping on these 

days will begin at 1:00 am and proceed 

until 1:00 pm so minimize traffic 

disruptions with finishing work going 

until 5:00 pm.

Questions?

Visit the Project Website: 

www.707TerryProject.com

Email the team at: 

707TerryProject@grahamus.com
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